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di Grassi and Müller test Audi RS 5 DTM 
 

 Audi Sport gives two young race drivers a chance 
 Brazilian and Swiss drive at the Red Bull Ring 
 Preparation for the final spurt in the DTM season 2013 

 

Ingolstadt, August 26, 2013 – Lucas di Grassi (BR/29) and Nico Müller (CH/21) 
get the opportunity to test the Audi RS 5 DTM this week at the Red Bull Ring in 
Spielberg (Austria). 
 

Audi, BMW and Mercedes-Benz complete a multiday test at the race track in Styria 
in preparation for the final spurt beginning at Oschersleben on September 15. Audi 

driver Mike Rockenfeller starts the final dash as championship leader with a 35-
point advantage.  

 
Rockenfeller and Mattias Ekström are in action for Audi in Spielberg. At the same 

time, Audi Sport offers two young racing drivers the chance to test the Audi  
RS 5 DTM.  

 
The former Formula 1 driver and GP2 runner-up Lucas di Grassi belongs to Audi’s 

sportscar driver line-up since mid 2012. The Brazilian clinched a podium position on 
his Le Mans debut in the Audi R18 e-tron quattro in June 2013.  

 
Nico Müller had previously impressed Audi at the wheel of an Audi A4 DTM at a 

driver test for budding talents in spring 2012. The 21-year old Swiss now receives 
the opportunity to drive a current DTM racecar for the first time. Müller currently 

races in Formula Renault 3.5 and won the series’ highlight of the season in Monaco 
this year.  

 
“We are intrigued to see just how Nico (Müller) and Lucas (di Grassi) get to grips 

with our RS 5 DTM,” says Dieter Gass, Head of DTM at Audi Sport. “Nico is a 
promising young driver whose career we have followed with great interest for some 

years now. Lucas has impressed our sportscar team with his speed and 
knowledgeable technical feedback, which is why he is regarded as excellent test 

driver.”  
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– End – 
 

 
 

 
In 2012, the Audi Group delivered 1,455,123 cars of the Audi brand to its customers, generated revenue 
of €48.8 billion and achieved an operating profit of €5.4 billion. The Audi Group is globally present in 
more than 100 markets and produces vehicles in Ingolstadt and Neckarsulm (Germany), Győr (Hungary), 
Brussels (Belgium), Bratislava (Slovakia), Martorell (Spain), Kaluga (Russia), Aurangabad (India), 
Changchun (China) and Jakarta (Indonesia). The brand with four rings will produce cars also in Foshan 
(China) as of late 2013 and in San José Chiapa (Mexico) starting in 2016. AUDI AG’s wholly owned 
subsidiaries include quattro GmbH (Neckarsulm), Automobili Lamborghini S.p.A. (Sant’Agata Bolognese, 
Italy) and the sports motorcycle manufacturer Ducati Motor Holding S.p.A. (Bologna, Italy). The Group 
currently employs more than 70,000 people worldwide, including around 50,000 in Germany. Total 
investment of approximately €11 billion is planned by 2015 – mainly in new products and sustainable 
technologies. Audi lives up to its corporate responsibility and has strategically established the principle 
of sustainability for its products and processes. The long-term goal is CO2-neutral mobility.  
 


